
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  

LAC-CORE EXPANDS ADVISORY BOARD 
  
Washington, DC, November 20, 2015 – The Latin American & Caribbean Council on 
Renewable Energy (LAC-CORE) announced today the expansion of its recently 
established Advisory board with the addition of Bill Holmberg, Ken Westrick, 
Pablo Reyes and Leticia Phillips.  They join Jerry Butler, who serves as Chairman. 
  
All of the above individuals are transitioning from their roles as members of the 
board of directors.  Mssrs. Holmberg, Westrick, and Reyes are founding members 
of the organization. 
   
"We are very fortunate to continue to be able to tap into the minds and vision of 
these individuals, to whom the industry is indebted," said John Paul Moscarella, 
Chairman of the board of LAC-CORE.   
 
His sentiments were shared by Ken Westrick, outgoing chairman of LAC-CORE, 
who stated, “I am pleased to join this group of distinguished colleagues on the 
Advisory Board.”  “Having worked with them for many years, I look forward to us 
continuing to help the organization grow in our new roles”, he concluded. 
 
About LAC-CORE 
Incorporated in 2008, the Latin American & Caribbean Council on Renewable 
Energy (LAC-CORE) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit under the U.S. Internal Revenue Code.  
Based in Washington, D.C., its mission is to match innovation, new technology and 
financing opportunities for the development of renewable energy markets in 
Latin America and the Caribbean.  Its methodology is to convene, to educate and 
to encourage partnerships. For more information please visit www.lac-core.org.  
 
  
For more information, please contact: 
Latin American & Caribbean Council on Renewable Energy 
Communications Department 
info@lac-core.org 

http://www.lac-core.org/

